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  BY E-MAIL 

February 24, 2025 

To: All Parties in EB-2024-0058 

Re: Welland Hydro-Electric System Corp. (Welland Hydro-Electric System) 
Application for 2025 Distribution Rates 
Ontario Energy Board File Number: EB-2024-0058 

On January 23, 2024, Welland Hydro-Electric System filed a settlement proposal 
reflecting a complete settlement on all issues in this proceeding. On February 6, 2025, 
OEB staff filed a submission on the settlement proposal. 
 
This letter is to confirm that, based on the OEB’s review of the settlement proposal and 
the submission from OEB staff, the OEB does not find it necessary for Welland Hydro-
Electric System to present the settlement proposal to the OEB on February 27, 2025 as 
initially contemplated in Procedural Order No. 3.   
 
Yours truly, 

Nancy Marconi 
Registrar 
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